
The Board of Trustees of Denton Independent School District, State of Texas, met in a  

regular meeting at the Denton ISD Central Services building, 1307 N. Locust St., Denton, Texas, 

on Saturday, October 17, 2014 at 8:00 AM. The meeting was called to order by president 

Barbara Harris who announced that a quorum was present. 

 

Board Members 

Present: 

Alexander, Burns, Harris, Martinez, Price, Smith, and Stafford 

Board Members 

Absent: 

 

 

Arrived Late: 

 

 

Left Early: 

 

 

School Personnel 

Present: 

Wilson, Monschke and Stevenson. 

  

Team of Eight 

Training 

The continuing education required under the Texas Education Code, 

§11.159, applies to each member of an independent school district board of 

trustees. The entire board, including all board members, shall annually 

participate with their superintendent in a team building session.  The purpose 

of the team building session is to enhance the effectiveness of the board-

superintendent team and to assess the continuing education needs of the 

board-superintendent team. 

  

 The Board meet with Dr. Cathy Brice, retired former Superintendent 

continues to serve as an advocate for all of the students in the state's public 

school.  She spoke to the Board on the importance of being a role model of 

good governance and an example to the students of Denton ISD. 

  

 Debbie Monschke, Assistant Superintendent of Administrative Services 

provided the Board with an update to the 2007 and 2013 Bond projects. 

  

Adjournment: 

 

The meeting adjourned at  12:00 pm. 

  

    ______________________________ 

     President 

  

  

  

    ______________________________ 

     Secretary 

  

  

 


